With regard to PCS, Subtel developed and presented the "PCS White Paper" in early December
1995. This document contains general standards for this service and conditions governing
applications to provide service. However, in view of the technical and financial problems of the
telephone companies resulting from the rules in the document, it seems likely that some changes
will be made to it, especially since the process to award licences has now been postponed (from
March 1 to an undetermined date).
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